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Keystone Musical Arts Center  

Announces 
 

Homeschool Music Information Night 

Wednesday, February 20 at 7:00 PM 
 
February 11, 2019 Camp Hill, PA – The Keystone Musical Arts Center (KMAC) will be hosting a meeting 

on Wednesday, February 20, 7:00 PM – 8:30 PM to discuss music education for homeschoolers in south-

central Pennsylvania.  This is a free, no obligation, no sales event open to all families with homeschooled 

children who are looking to advance opportunities for arts education and experiences in this area.  

Representatives from various homeschool organizations and coops are also expected to participate.   

 

Topics of discussion include: 

• Existing classes and programs - positives and negatives 

• Homeschool band, chorus and musical theatre programs 

• What music education or events would families like to see 

• Needs for various age groups 

• Funding sources for new programs 

• Creation of a homeschool music committee 

 

It’s anticipated that much of the discussion will be focused on a potential homeschool concert band and 

affordable private or small group lessons on band instruments.  The school would also like to gauge the 

interest in hosting a “choose your instrument” event/class/camp. 

 

The meeting will be led by Terry Selders, Director of KMAC, and Barb Gerber, Homeschool Program Lead. 

Barb is a former homeschool mom herself and continues to work with homeschoolers in various 

capacities. She has 18 years of experience teaching K-12 music, band and chorus in private school. She 

has a Master’s in Music Education from Boston University and is a member of PMEA and NAFME. You can 

read her full bio on the school’s website at KMAC.org. 

 

More information and registration (requested but not required) are available on the school’s website.  Go 

to KMAC.org and click any of the applicable links, or go directly to Eventbrite.com and search for 

“Homeschool Music Information Night.”   

 

The Keystone Musical Arts Center is the only nonprofit school of music on the West Shore.  The address 

is 3705 Trindle Road in Camp Hill – just one traffic light down from the Giant and next to the West Shore 

YMCA.  The location is convenient to most of the greater Harrisburg area, and there is plenty of parking 

available.  For more information, visit their website at KMACenter.org, view the Facebook page at 

facebook.com/KMACenter, email info@KMACenter.org or call 717-737-KMAC (5622). 
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